Dear Partners & Friends of Renk Diocese,

Peace, love and mercy from God our Father and Savior Christ Jesus. On my behalf and on behalf of the Episcopal Diocese of Renk congregation, I sincerely express my gratitude to God and also to our partners who strongly stood by us. Thank you.

The Episcopal Diocese of Renk, S. Sudan, acknowledges your lovely partnership, friendship and support. I, as the 3rd Bishop of the Diocese of Renk have the pleasure to work with all our partners to build the Kingdom of God together. As many of you had been praying for smooth transition of spiritual leadership in Renk Diocese, God has answered our prayers, and we thank Him for that.

A lot of people sent me congratulatory messages and prayers, but due network problems I failed to receive and respond. My sincere apologies.

I also appreciate Most Rev. Dr. Joseph Garang Atem for standing firm during the transition and the smooth handing over.

In am looking forward to your prayers and support. "A new broom sweeps clean but it doesn't know the corners of the room." I will always seek your support and guidance.

Yours in His service,
Bishop Simon Chuang Ayok
Episcopal Diocese of Renk
Province of the Episcopal Church of South Sudan (ECSS)